Minutes of the Garland City Council meeting held February 15, 2017 at 8:03 pm at the Garland City
Building with the following council members present:

Todd Miller Mayor

Chuck Bingham Council Member
Josh Marble Council Member
Tom Perry Council Member

Mayor Miller called the meeting to order and the invocation was given by Council Member Perry. The
Pledge of Allegiance was led by Troop 127.

A motion to approve the agenda for February 15, 2017, was made by Council Member Marble. A
second was made by Council Member Perry with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

A motion to approve the minutes from February 1, 2017, was made by Council Member Marble. A
second was made by Council Member Bingham with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller asked if there were any requests for future agenda items. There were none.

Under financial review, Mayor Miller stated that he would like to go over budgets at the next work
session. He asked the council members to get with the departments they are over and be prepared to discuss
them.

The next item on the agenda was the reports of officers, boards, and committees.

Council Member Perry had nothing to report.

Council Member Marble reported that planning and zoning did not meet last week.

Council Member Bingham reported basketball is wrapping up this week and wrestling starts next week.

Mayor Miller stated the next item on the agenda is the approval of the coding for accounts payable and
payroll and asked if there were any questions.

Council Member Bingham made a motion to approve the coding for payroll and accounts payable. A
second was made by Council Member Marble with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Under miscellaneous, Lanette Sorensen stated that last year the city allowed her dog club to use the
football field during Wheat and Beet Days and asked if they could do it again this year. Mayor Miller stated it
would be a good addition to Wheat and Beet Days.

Council Member Marble made a motion to adjourn at 8:11 pm. A second was made by Council Member
Bingham with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.
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